
Beginning on Monday, May 12, 2025, at 9:00am, the culvert on Attridge Road over Black Creek
Tributary (approx. 0.1 miles south of Davis Road) will be closed to all traffic. This closure will allow for
Keeler Construction Corporation Inc., a contractor for the Monroe County Department of Transportation
(DOT) to replace the culvert.
 
Local traffic will be maintained to all driveways up to the culvert; however, the culvert itself will not be
passable. Through traffic will follow a signed detour route via Savage Road, East Buffalo Street, and
Bromley Road (refer to the back of this letter for a map of the detour route). 

The project will involve the complete removal of the existing culvert, including the asphalt deck and  
guide railing. The existing structure will be replaced with a new precast concrete box culvert. New guide
railing will be installed and pavement markings will be replaced before re-opening the culvert to traffic.
 
Barring any unforeseen delays, we expect this project to be completed in September 2025.
 
Additional information on this project, as well as other Monroe County DOT projects, is available at:
https://www.monroecounty.gov/dot-construction 

TRANSPORTATION NEWS
This informational newsletter will provide periodic updates (as needed) on the status of the Attridge

Road Culvert Project and communicate upcoming construction activities to local residents.

ATTRIDGE ROAD TO CLOSE MAY 12, 2025 FOR CULVERT REPLACEMENT

CURRENT PROJECT STATUS

Newsletter No. 1 April 2025

PROJECT CONTACTS:
If you have questions about the Project, you can contact Sam Giovino of the Monroe County DOT. Once the project

starts you can also contact the Resident Engineer, Tom Siriphanthong, who will be on-site with the contractor.
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